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Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember of the dtic group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

(Notice Number 74 of 2024)

CIPC SSC’S TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF OPERATIONAL HOURS FOR DECEMBER 2024
Dear Valued Customers,

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) would like to inform you of a temporary
adjustment in the operational hours of our Self-Service Centre’s located in Cape Town, Durban,
Johannesburg, and Pretoria. The change is in response to the increased demand from customers registering

for spaza shops during December 2024.

Temporary Operating Hours

Self-Service Centre’s (SSC): Monday to Friday: 08:00 to 17:00
Kiosk Services: Monday to Friday: 09:00 to 178030

Both SSC and Kiosk Services: Saturday: 09:00 to 12:00

These extended hours will be in effect from 2 to 23 December 2024. We appreciate your understanding and

cooperation as we enhance our service delivery during this busy period.

Yours Sincerely

N

Advocate Rory Voller

CIPC Commissioner

The dtic Campus (Block F — Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria, P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001

Call Centre: 086 100 2472 | Waebsite: www.cipc.co.za
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